TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
April 17, 2014
SUBJECT:
North Park Elementary Freezer Replacement
THIS IS A DECISION PAPER
ISSUE:




The Board needs to approve bids to replace the walk-in freezer for North Park Elementary.
FACTS:



Requests were sent to four different vendors for the purpose of obtaining bids for the replacement of the freezer unit at North Park Elementary School.  The bid request was also posted to the Hardin County website. Vendors had to make a site visit to take their own measurements to guarantee proper fitting of the freezer.  We received 2 bids with C&T Design having the lowest bid of $27,292.18.  (See below)
	Bid Tabulation for FS-8
	North Park Walk-in freezer
	

	
	4" Panels - Bally
	5" Panels - Louisville Cooler

	C&T Design
	$29,550.54
	$27,292.18

	
	
	

	
	4" Panels - Kolpak
	5" Panels - Kolpak

	HPS
	$27,614.00
	$31,301.50



Our recommendation is to proceed with the lowest bidder that provided prices following the bid specifications. The prices in both bids were very close. Therefore, we feel this is a competitive bid. Fund 51 will be used to pay for this work.
RECOMMENDATION:


I recommend that the Board approve the bid from C&T Design for the freezer cooler replacement at North Park Elementary School.
RECOMMENDED MOTION:
 
I move that that the Hardin County Schools approve the bid from C&T Design for the freezer cooler replacement at North Park Elementary School
